Blair Lomax

From: David Burdette <David.Burdette@insol.org>

Sent: 08 July 2021 00:58

To: Blair Lomax

Subject: Re: INSOL International Foundation Certificate ("the Certificate")
EXTERNAL

Dear Blair,

Many thanks for sending these documents through. | would be happy to allow you to enrol on the Foundation
Certificate. Please upload your CPI certificate as your qualification when you complete the online registration form.

| look forward to receiving your application in due course.

Best wishes,
David

From: Blair Lomax <Blair.Lomax@uk.gt.com>

Date: Wednesday, 7 July 2021 at 20:34

To: David Burdette <David.Burdette@insol.org>

Subject: RE: INSOL International Foundation Certificate ("the Certificate")

Commercial in confidence
Hi David
No worries — | appreciate we’re in different time zones.

My CV is a few months out of date but | attach it nonetheless. I've also attached a copy of my job spec and CPI certificate
for your information.

Please let me know if you need anything further.
Kind regards

Blair

Blair Lomax

Assistant Manager

Insolvency and asset recovery
Grant Thornton (BVI) Limited

M +1 (284) 345 3074
T +1 (284) 494 6162
E Blair.Lomax@uk.gt.com

grantthornton.vg



171 Main Street, 2nd Floor, The Barracks,
PO Box 4259, Road Town, Tortola,
British Virgin Islands VG1110

Q GrantThornton
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From: David Burdette <David.Burdette@insol.org>

Sent: 07 July 2021 07:54

To: Blair Lomax <Blair.Lomax@uk.gt.com>

Subject: Re: INSOL International Foundation Certificate ("the Certificate")

EXTERNAL
Hi Blair,
Apologies for the delayed response. Pleased we could get the nationality thing out the way.

Could you please send me your CV so that | can look at your experience? The reason for the entry requirement of a
degree is because we do not wish to set people up to fail. So if | do allow you to enrol, it will be on the understanding
that you do the course at your own risk.

Many thanks and best wishes,
David

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Blair Lomax <Blair.Lomax@uk.gt.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 11:58:24 PM

To: David Burdette <David.Burdette@insol.org>

Subject: RE: INSOL International Foundation Certificate ("the Certificate")

Commercial in confidence
Dear David
Many thanks for your response.
Apologies for the oversight — | confirm that | am a British National.
One last query — | do not possess a bachelor’s degree (per the course requirements) but have circa nine years’ relevant
work experience. Can you please confirm that, should | formally apply to undertake the Certificate, that my relevant work
experience will suffice?
| look forward to hearing from you.

Many thanks

Blair



Blair Lomax

Assistant Manager

Insolvency and asset recovery
Grant Thornton (BVI) Limited

M +1 (284) 345 3074
T +1(284) 494 6162
E Blair.Lomax@uk.gt.com

grantthornton.vg

171 Main Street, 2nd Floor, The Barracks,
PO Box 4259, Road Town, Tortola,
British Virgin Islands VG1110

o GrantThornton
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From: David Burdette <David.Burdette@insol.org>

Sent: 05 July 2021 05:26

To: Blair Lomax <Blair.Lomax@uk.gt.com>

Subject: Re: INSOL International Foundation Certificate ("the Certificate")

EXTERNAL
Dear Blair,
Many thanks for your e-mail and the interest you have shown in the Foundation Certificate.

In your e-mail you do not state what your nationality is. From what you have written it would seem you are not a BVI
national, in which case there would be no bar to you registering for the BVI module. If you are a BVI national you will be
unable to take the BVI module for the purposes of obtaining the certificate, but you would be able to take it as an
additional module. Unfortunately no exceptions will be made to the rule as you are deemed to know the law of the
country of which you are a national.

If you could please let me know your nationality | will be able to assist you further.

Best wishes,
David

From: Blair Lomax <Blair.Lomax@uk.gt.com>

Date: Friday, 2 July 2021 at 20:40

To: David Burdette <David.Burdette@insol.org>

Subject: INSOL International Foundation Certificate ("the Certificate")

Commercial in confidence

Good evening David



By way of an introduction, my name is Blair Lomax, and | am interested in enrolling in the above.

| have worked in the UK insolvency market for the best part of nine years but have recently moved to the BVI to pursue
an offshore role.

| have been working in the BVI for less than three weeks and looked into the Certificate as a means to increase my
knowledge of insolvency within the jurisdiction, but note candidates may not select their home jurisdiction as one of the
elective modules — | wondered if any allowance could be made in this regard, given my position?

| look forward to hearing from you.
Many thanks and kind regards

Blair

Blair Lomax

Assistant Manager

Insolvency and asset recovery
Grant Thornton (BVI) Limited

M +1 (284) 345 3074
T +1(284) 494 6162
E Blair.Lomax@uk.gt.com

grantthornton.vg

171 Main Street, 2nd Floor, The Barracks,
PO Box 4259, Road Town, Tortola,
British Virgin Islands VG1110

Q GrantThornton
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Grant Thornton UK LLP ("GTUK") is a limited liability partnership registered in England and Wales (registered number OC307742);
registered office at Grant Thornton UK LLP, 30 Finsbury Square, London EC2A 1AG. It is authorised and regulated by the Financial
Conduct Authority for designated investment business. GTUK is the UK member firm of Grant Thornton International Limited (“GTIL”").
GTIL and the member firms are not a worldwide partnership. Services are delivered by the member firms. GTIL and its member firms
are not agents of and do not bind one another and are not liable for one another’s acts or omissions.

This email is confidential and may be privileged. It cannot be guaranteed to be secure or free from error or virus. All email
communication with GTUK is monitored and a record is kept. If you are not the intended recipient please accept our apologies. It is
intended for the addressee only. If you are not the addressee please do not use it in any way. If received in error please inform the
sender and delete all copies. Thank you for your co-operation.



Anything in this email which does not relate to GTUK'’s official business is neither given nor endorsed by GTUK. To the extent permitted
by law, GTUK does not accept any responsibility for any use by anyone other than the intended addressee. Where relevant, please
note that, unless expressly stated otherwise, any written advice contained in or attached to this email is not intended and cannot be
used by any person for avoiding any US penalties that may be imposed under the US Internal Revenue Service Code.

For further information please visit our website grantthornton.co.uk

Grant Thornton UK LLP ("GTUK") is a limited liability partnership registered in England and Wales (registered number OC307742);
registered office at Grant Thornton UK LLP, 30 Finsbury Square, London EC2A 1AG. It is authorised and regulated by the Financial
Conduct Authority for designated investment business. GTUK is the UK member firm of Grant Thornton International Limited (“GTIL”").
GTIL and the member firms are not a worldwide partnership. Services are delivered by the member firms. GTIL and its member firms
are not agents of and do not bind one another and are not liable for one another’s acts or omissions.
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Anything in this email which does not relate to GTUK's official business is neither given nor endorsed by GTUK. To the extent permitted
by law, GTUK does not accept any responsibility for any use by anyone other than the intended addressee. Where relevant, please
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